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NEWSLETTER

TUESDAY 3RD DECEMBER
Whole School Prize Giving

11:00am in the Gym

Limited to 2 Tickets per family of Prize Winners

Prize Winners families have been notified by

email regarding collection of tickets

UPCOMING EVENTS

97-99 Marina View Drive
West Harbour, Auckland

417 0007
www.marinaview.school.nz

Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa

Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind Regards

Maurice Young

Principal

SCOOTER SAFETY

UNIFORMS ONLINE 
We are no longer selling uniforms onsite - all uniforms are now available to order online at

https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school. An information

pack will be going out to parents, next week. We will have a set of sizes here in the office for

parents who wish to check sizing before ordering. We will also continue to sell MVS hats and

caps at the school office, these are $18 each.

If your child rides a scooter to school please ensure they wear a helmet for their safety. We

also ask that students riding scooters slow down before they approach school and do not ride

down through the front staff car park. Scooters must be walked in and out of the school

grounds.

NOVEMBER
29th     PTA FAMILY FUN NIGHT 5-8PM

Last night on Wednesday 27th November in the Town Hall, we participated in the APPA Music

Festival, with our school choir forming part of a larger combined schools choir of over 400

students. This evening was led by our own music teacher Marian Sinclair, and featured some

of our students as soloists.

Our MVS Orchestra peformed the week prior on Tuesday 19th November. Mrs Sinclair has

been working very hard with both our choir and orchestra to prepare them for what was a

wonderful peformance on both evernings. See page four for photos.

APPA MUSIC FESTIVAL

DECEMBER
2nd    Y5-8 Awards Assembly 1:30pm in Gym

          Students only for this assembly

3rd     Whole School Prize Giving in Gym

 11:00am by invitation only

5th     Y7/8 Prize Giving & Graduation

 5:30pm all families welcome

9th      Y7/8 Trip to Rangitoto

10th     Junior Athletics Day

12th     Y9 vs Y8 Capture the Flag @ 2:15pm

12th     Y8's finish school

13th     Term 4 Ends @ 12:30pm

2019 PRIZE GIVINGS

THURSDAY 5TH DECEMBER
Year 7 &8 Prize Giving & Year 8 Graduation

5:30pm - 6:45pm in the Gym

All families welcome

RUBBISH & RECYCLING
A reminder that children are to take their lunch rubbish  and recycling  home in their lunch

boxes, as the school has limited rubbish and recycling bins. Thank you for your cooperation

with this to keep our school tidy.

DROP OFF/PICK UP TIMES & SAFETY

Also a reminder to parents to please be vigilant when parking and picking up children from

the Picasso Drive car park area at 3pm. There are lots of children around, crossing the road,

getting into cars so please be careful and aware of children at all times for everyone's safety.

A reminder that classrooms are not open until 8:15am in the morning, if your child is at school

before this time they will be unsupervised until the teachers open up the classrooms.

https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school
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97-99 Marina View Drive
West Harbour, Auckland
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For parents of Year 0 - 5 students, if your child is leaving

Marina View School at the end of the 2019, would you

please advise the school in writing with the name of the new

school they will be attending next year, so that we can

update our records. If you are going to be away on holiday

at the end of the 2019 school year (before the last day of

term, Friday 13th December), please also advise the office in

writing of these dates. Thank you.

LOST CAT

A 12 year old grey female Maine Coon cat called 'Blueberry' has been

missing from 8A Sailfish Drive since October 10th. If anyone has seen her

please contact 021-217-0495. The owners are very desperate to find her.

 

LINCOLN MUSIC SCHOOL

Enrolments are now open for 2020. Held at Lincoln Heights School, this is

a government funded music school open to school-aged children and

adults. Violin, Viola, Recorder, Guitar, Flute

Enquiries to Nellie Shaw at nellie.shaw@gmail.com

 

LIVE ACTION CHRISTMAS DRIVE-THRU

Free entry - the story of the first Christmas is told with live animals, angels,

shepherds and baby Jesus. Carols sung by live Choir.

12th - 14th December 7:30pm - 9:30pm

Massey Presbyterian Church, 510 Don Buck Road, Westgate.

 

FREE ICE SKATING AT NORTHWEST

Free ice skating! Get your skates on at Westgate Shopping Centre’s free

ice skating rink. Saturday 7th – Sunday 20th December. 11am to 6pm daily.

Find out more at http://westgate.kiwi/event/free-ice-skating/

 

INITIATE DANCE HOLIDAY PROGRAMME JANUARY 2020

Kelston Community Centre/Te Pae o Kura6th - 17th January 2020

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 9am-4pm each day 

$60 per week, $120 for both - book for one week or both!

Open to students 8-12 years - no dance experience needed. Bookings are

open now online at https://initiatedance.wixsite.com/holiday 

Places are limited so be quick!
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COMMUNITY NOTICES

www.marinaview.school.nz

TERM 4 ACTIVITY FEES

STUDENTS LEAVING MVS

Y0/1  Team Aylett

Y2        Team Ashford

Y3        Team O'Reilly-Dodd

Y4        Team Broadhurst

Y5        Team Moore

Y6        Team Oldham

Y7/8  Team Taniwha

$6.00

$16.00

$10.00

$66.00

$17.00

$16.00

Y7  $37.00

Y8  $72.00

LOST PROPERTY
Lost property will be displayed between Rooms 17 & 18 on

Family Fun Night. Lots of shoes need to be claimed, plus an

assortment of clothing, umbrellas and water bottles. PTA NEWS

LIBRARY BOOKS DUE BACK
The annual stocktake of our library books

begins on Monday. Can you please check

that your children's books have all been

returned by then. Thank you for your

assistance with this.

FAMILY FUN 

NIGHT

Come along and enjoy our annual Family Fun Night

taking place tonight from 5pm - 8pm!

 

The students have been busy baking things and preparing

to run stalls and games on the night. There will be plenty

of food for sale, music, entertainment and games for all!

Bring some cash (EFTPOS also available).

School hats are compulsory for Term 1 and Term 4 each year.

MVS caps and bucket hats can be purchased from the

office and are $18 each. Please ensure your  child's hat is

named clearly.

SCHOOL HATS

FOOD, FUN,

ENTERTAINMENT,

RAFFLES, STALLS &

MORE!

http://cdn-au.mailsnd.com/6128/vxXV65rKk6uJ3LGDh_CwxUFk9ny6EfdHht_X-HBWGT8/2989027.jpg
http://www.westlakegirls.school.nz/enrolments-2020/


On Friday 22nd November, 23 of our our Year 7/8

students competed in the Northwest Athletics Zones

hosted by Massey Athletics Club.

Congratulations to all students who took part but in

particular our students who placed:

Savannah Weavers   - 1st Year 7 Girls Discus

Leon Dromer             - 2nd Year 7 Boys Discus

Benjakarn Sitthithakoengkiat - 2nd Year 7 Girls 800m

Anelia Ioane-Vaelei - 1st Year 8 Girls Shot Put

    - 2nd year 8 Girls Discus

Elle Sheppard          - 3rd year 8 Girls High Jump

Elijah Liufau             - 3rd year 8 Boys Long Jump

Zek Mate                 - 2nd Year 8 Boys Long Jump

                                - 3rd Year 8 Boys 800m

Brielle Ilich               - 1st year 8 Girls 1500m

             - 2nd year 8 Girls 800m

Ellie Rose                 - 3rd Year 8 Girls 1500m

Many thanks to parents who helped with transport and

supported our squad. Some of these students have been

invited to represent the Northwest Zone at the Auckalnd

Champs on Thursday 28th November - we wish them

well.

Rhonda Sowter
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SPORTS NEWS
As part of technology this term, the Year 7/8 students had

to make a cement gift. They were asked to design and

create it then display it as a gift for someone. Some

students created a set of dominoes made from cement

and wrote a poem to go with it. See pictures below:

YEAR 7/8 TECHNOLOGY
ATHLETICS NORTHWEST ZONES

YEAR 6 CAMP
MERC LONG BAY 13-15 NOVEMBER 2019
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West Harbour, Auckland
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Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

Spaces available for before and after

school care. Onsite at Marina View School.

To find out more information or to book

contact Carol 021 832 181 or fill in an

enrolment form online at

www.kidsknection.com

APPA MUSIC FESTIVAL 2019 - CHOIR PERFORMANCE
The APPA Music Festival Choir performance on Wednesday 27th November celebrating

30 years of Marian Sinclair's involvement. Marian was awarded a pounamu for her

committment and dedication to this event over the last 30 years. Well done Marian!


